
Summer Term Newsletter 2
Friday 26th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We come to the end of a busy half term in 

school. We have had Coronation Day, Year 1 

and 2 visited Warwick Castle, Year 6 did their 

SATs (well done to all the Year 6’s for their 

perseverance and effort) and a lot of sporting 

opportunities. Well done to the Year 5 and 6 

children who attended yesterday’s football 

tournament .

Apologies for my typo in the last newsletter –

we finish at 3:15pm on the last day –

Thursday 13th July. We will spend this 

afternoon in Church saying goodbye to our 

leavers, you are all welcome to come and join 

us. 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and half 

term. 

Mrs Scallon 

Monday 29th May 
– Friday 2nd June

Whole 
School

Half Term

Wed 7th June Year 1 and 
Year 5

Fire Service safety 
talk (in school)

Thursday 8th June Whole 
School

Bishop Saju visiting 

Wednesday 14th

– Fri 16th June 
Year 5/6 Residential 

Saturday 17th

June
Volunteers Spring Clean

Monday 19th

June 9:15am 
(Tuesday 20th/ 
Wed 21st back up 
days in case of 
rain)

Whole 
School

Sports Day

Friday 23rd June Whole 
School

PTA Garden Party 

Wed 28th June/ 
Thursday 29th

June

Year 3/4 Puss in Boots Show
7pm

Tuesday 11th

July/ Wed 12th

July

Year 5/ 6 Alice in Wonderland 
Show
7pm

Thursday 13th

July 1:30pm
Whole
School

Leavers Service in 
Church

Thursday 13th

July 3:15pm 
(apologies for the 
mistake in the 
last newsletter)

Whole
School

Finish for the 
Summer holidays 

Tuesday 29th

August
Whole 
School

Open for the 
Autumn term 

Saturday 17th June – 10am onwards
We will be having our annual clean up 
morning on Saturday 17th June from 

10am. We would welcome any 
volunteers to help tidy up the outside 

areas – there are lots of jobs to do!

The Lamp of Learning travels the World

Thank you for the photos of the lamp’s 

travels. Please continue to take photos and 

send them in if you are out and about this half 

term, please send them to the 

admin@wymeswold.leics.sch.uk address. 

Miss Martin is now in the North island of New 

Zealand, she is having a great time!

If you have any family members or friends 

who live in far away places, please ask them 

to send in photos with the lamp too. We will 

be putting the photos onto a large map in the 

hall and sharing the Lamp’s journey in 

Collective Worship. 

mailto:admin@wymeswold.leics.sch.uk



